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Town of Yarmouth 

Wastewater Department 

Wastewater Treatment Plant Superintendent 

 

Description:  The Town of Yarmouth is currently accepting applications for the position 
of Wastewater Treatment Plant Superintendent.  The position requires a variety of 
management, oversight, and supervisory skills as well as technical and administrative 
work in the leadership, organization, planning, construction, operation, repair, 
maintenance, and replacement of municipal wastewater collection and treatment 
systems as well as stormwater coordination and collaboration.  
 
Requirements:  Experience in the management, supervision and licensing of the 
operation, maintenance and repair of wastewater treatment plant equipment, systems, 
and physical plant as well as operation and maintenance of Department pump stations 
and sewer collection system.  Position requires a Class A CDL, a State of Maine Class 
III Wastewater Treatment Plant License, a positive and professional work ethic, and a 
high school diploma or equivalent supplemented by five (5) years of experience in a 
wastewater utility or equivalent combination of education and experience. 
 
Salary and Benefits:  Salary range is $75,000 to $85,000 per year and requires the 
successful completion of a six (6) month probationary period.  Position includes an 
excellent benefit package, paid training, paid time off and safe work environment. 
 
To Apply: Send application and resume to Steven S. Johnson, P.E., Town Engineer, 
200 Main Street, Yarmouth, Maine 04096; or e-mail HR@yarmouth.me.us. 
 

Application and Job Description are available at the Yarmouth Town Hall or at  
www.yarmouth.me.us 

 
Applications will be accepted until the position is filled. 

The Town of Yarmouth is an equal opportunity employer. 
 


